
 

 

 

 

 

March 2020 
 
Dear TAU International Students, 
 

The entire university community is closely following the outbreak of the Coronavirus. We 
would like to take this opportunity to emphasis how much your personal well-being as 
well as the proper continuation of your academic studies are a priority for us. 
 
This time naturally evokes uncertainties and anxieties. In this context, it is important to 
take the situation seriously but also to regard it in an appropriate and measured way and 
to react in a careful manner. 
 
At Tel Aviv University, no confirmed cases of Coronavirus-infection have emerged to this 
day. We all follow closely the Israel Ministry of Health updates and instructions, and will 
of course continue to keep you updated at all times. In addition, we would like to ask you 
to continuously consult the existing information sources in order to adapt as well as 
possible to the current situation in your private as well as in your academic sphere and to 
protect yourself respectively.  
 
Naturally, you will continue to be informed about all significant updates and amendments 
without any delay.  
 
We hope that you and your families all stay safe and healthy and that we will soon be able 
to resume a routine on campus.  
 
Yours, 
 
Prof. Ariel Porat 
 

Prof. Raanan Rein 

  

President Vice President 

 

 


